
Special Needs Scholarship Program 

In accordance with state law, you are being notified of the Special Needs Scholarship Program (private 

school voucher program) for each child with a disability enrolled in the district and is available to 

students with an individual education program (IEP) who meet specific conditions outlined in state law. 


